
HUTCHESONTOWN COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

TUESDAY 16TH MAY 2017 

ST FRANCIS CENTRE 

MINUTES 

ATTENDANCE; J Stewart, V McHugh, P Ingram, S Chase, L Jackson, A Barclay, 

J McManus 

VISITORS; Cllr. J Scanlon, Cllr M Hunter, Cllr A Belic, PC Coleman,  

APOLOGIES: Cllr S Siddique, M Fullerton, J Hewitt 

CHAIR; opens meeting with round of introductions for the benefit of 

Councillors. 

MINUTES OF LAST MEETING ; approved 

MATTERS ARISING: Southern Necropolis- tour bus costs £7, costs will be 

covered for anyone wishing to go. 

TREASURER REPORT; £1846.08 

POLICE REPORT; 2 people reported for drug offenses, 9 anti-social – 4 

reported, 1 house break-in, 1 reported under section 57(reasonable cause to 

believe a threat has been committed), 1 serious assault, house party  

cleared, reason to believe 1 house cultivating cannabis- none found on 

examination. 

Comments; road accident in Naburn Gate- car left in middle of road. Ballater 

St person taken in ambulance had been part of drug exchange. Youngsters 

starting to cause behaviour that could cause concern, parking post and 

cobble stolen at Errol Gardens no action taken. Discussion on cycling laws 

and a desire for common sense to prevail. 

NGHA; Michael on holiday 

GORBALS FAIR: report from Penny will be ready for Fair, we will meet with her 

on Wednesday 31st where she will advise us on the next stage. Libby showed 

sample of questions for the residents who attend the fair to find the views of 

the wider community to the parking issue. 

COUNCILLORS REPORT; Cllr J Scanlon will be attending our meetings, he has 

had some complaints from Community about bus shelter at Caledonia Rd- 



there is not much shelter given due to the lack of sides- responsibility of 

Glasgow City council and ad company. Problem with bins overflowing at 

playpark next to Silverfir ,complaint from Angie at task. Perhaps it would be 

good to get LES to give us the latest list of pickup times of bin lorries to assist 

the Community. 

New SNP Cllr A Belic just getting to grips with areas, agrees that Gorbals 

seems to have parking issues being at the edge of town like other areas such 

as Partick. 

Cllr M Hunter- continues to have talks with LES regarding events in Glasgow 

Green. Changes may occur in relation to event spaces as time goes on. We 

are not opposed to events in green but not all events are suitable.  

Comments; traffic lights out at Caledonia rd/Cumberland street. Discussion 

on Govanhill. 

A.O.C.B; noticeboards still needed 

STAR renewables- heat pump using water from Clyde, Alastair to send details. 

DATE OF NEXT MEETING: 20th June 2017 

 


